
AUSLEY & MCMULLEN 
A T T O R N E Y S  A N D  C O U N S E L O R S  A T  LAW 

2 2 7  SOUTH CALHOUN STREET 

P.O. BOX 391 (ZIP 3 2 3 0 2 )  

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIOA 32301  

(8501 224-9115 FAX 1850) 282-7560 

July 30, 1999 

HAND DELIVERED 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Generic Investigation into Aggregate Elecmc Utility Reserve margins Planned for 
Peninsular Florida; FPSC Docket No. 981890-E1 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing in this docket are the original and fifteen (15) copies of Tampa 
Electric Company's Written Response to Staffs First Request for Production of Documents to 
Tampa Electric Company (Nos. 1-5). 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this 
letter and retuming same to this writer. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Z- ames D. Beasley 

~- Enclosures 

All Parties of Record (w/encls.) 
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